
TOM HICKS 
GENERAL MANAGER 

PHONE 1150 

H50 ON YOUR DIAL 

1,000 WATTS 

Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

BOX 032 

COMPANY 

wieAz me,"ita, 

December 8, 1952 

This is to confirm your report of reception of WELC on 
January 2nd 1952 from 5:30 to 5145 AM. This was our 
regular frequency check, first Wednesday of each month. 

We appreciate this report very much and hope to hear from 
you again if you hear us. 

Very truly. yours, 

Howard R. King, Chief Engineer 


